STATE OF CALIFORNIA
P. O. Box 1170, STOCKTON

Inter-Departmental Communication

Franklin H., Garrett, 14D, File No.
. Sunt., % Medical Director . BahP
To: Camarillo S+ate Hosnital Date: February 18, 1952
Camarillo, Californisa Subject:

L

From: Stockton State Hospital

Your invitation to attend the
dedication of the new R=aceiving and
Tre=~tment Center on the grounds of
the Camarillo State Hosnital, has
been received.

Due to the f=ct thet we have a Ro=rd of
Trustees meeting schedulad st this
hosnital for thet game day, I rogret that
I w111 be un=ble to attend the decdication.

I want to thank you for rour kind vpersocnal
invitetion to “irs., Hagerty =nd me, and
know that, if it were possible to be there,
we wonld enjoy 1t vory much,

Digéetor

Supt. & Ledic



